
''Countryside Connection—Page One'' 
Welcome to the new- 'condensed'  newsletter—information and short points of interest will be posted— gbcountryside.org    
Our website is the place to go for information,  construction guidelines  and a good place to meet your neighbors see what we 
do as a community...and why you should be a part of it!   
 
         HOPE YOU ARE COPOING WELL IN  2020?  When feeling stressed-deep breath– and remember much is already be-
hind you– Finding out how strong as you are is...when you have too. 
 
 NEWS BITS: 
NORTHBROOK LIBRARY'S EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR… 

KATE HALL-presented with an Award of Appreciation by Meha Smith, Area Director and Editor of Glen-
brook Countryside 's  Countryside Connection, August 4th 2020. Kate put tremendous effort in pursuing 
and successfully providing temporary cards for our community and other unincorporated areas. 
 Lot of happy little faces and students enjoy the unbelievable sources of the Northbrook Library!   
….''Thank You, Kate". 
——————————————————————————————————————————  
Good-Bye Old Friend of Steel and Concrete….we remember you when you were built in 1976 –the year 
after we moved here.  We watched as you came together floor by floor, we walked through the rubble and 
watch you take form.  Northbrook Court was built by Homart Development Company, a subsidiary of Sears.  

The Sears store opened with Northbrook Court., which later became JCPenney—and then became Marshall Fields-then Macys.  As 
you would looked across the fields to the west from ''Sears'' top floor— the tallest trees you could see standing were  five monster-
pines….they were in  our back yard –what memories! 
Did you know that Glenbrook Countryside was a golf course and nursery 
before its development and dividing all into 1/2 acres?   
The Smiths and several others in section / area 3 sit right on the land of 
the nursery  ''*Thank You Again-those who came out in support of 
our issue with the Apt. Complex. This shows how important it is to 
have an active association. ''  -Editor 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
DUE TO THE C-19  Issue...The Annual Meeting was cancelled  [ 2020 is pending also] whether or not the auditorium will be 
available & gathering in groups will be permissible. PRESIDENT SMITH did call a quarterly meeting Aug. 17th in the 
Smith backyard!  IT WAS A RECORD BREAKING ATTANDANCE-  ' 22 '  Board members !  (thank you all).– Meeting went well 
and much was accomplished.  NOTICE WILL GO OUT SHORTLY  FOR THE NEXT QUATERLY MEETING . 
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